St Mary's Catholic Primary School



Newsletter Advent Term 11th October 2019

A message from the Headteacher

Another busy week flies by. The children as always are a credit to you. Our school council have been busy conducting Safety Surveys with classes. They found that our children had a very good knowledge of keeping sate and are now busy looking at their findings and developing a program of action, well done for their initiative with this. Today Miss Rowles and I accompanied The Ethos Team to the Diocesan Schools Mass with Bishop Peter. We had a wonderful time and joined with the other Catholic Schools in our Diocese. Two of our children carried our school banner in a procession. Well done to them for representing our school so well. Next week we are delighted to welcome our new Family Support Worker Miss Gashi the St Mary's Family, do feel free to say Hello!

Best Wishes,

Forthcoming diary dates

Primary Safety Event

@ The Deco

Wednesday 16th October Year 6

Billionaire Boy

Friday 18th October Years 5/6

School House Captains

House of Knock – JackM & Nikola House of Lourdes – Joel & Mya

House of Bethlehem – Zarai & Kiral House of Walsingham – Laura & Kiera

School Council

Year 1 Leo & Adele Year 2 Scarlett & Iannis Year 3 Charlotte & Reina Year 4 Nikola & Jean-Steve Year 5 Choobwe &

Julia Year 6 Gustavine & Akyala

Year 6 Secondary School Application Deadline

If your child is in Year 6, its now time to apply for a Secondary School Place. To make your application and find helpful tips and information, visit:

www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/admissions

Deadline – 5pm Thursday 31st October 2019

Attendance

Our Whole School Attendance for the week of 11th October was 96.71

Class with the Highest Attendance this week was YEAR 2 wth 99.33% ©

Value for October - Mercy → Compassion

